
1  

 
 

We hope that you enjoy our newsletter,  seeing the events we have held over  

the past school year, our upcoming events and how the money is being spent. 

We were in a very good financial position going in to this school year due to  

our fundraising for the outdoor classroom, of which we ended up receiving a 

grant that was applied for so we were able to fund additional requests from 

Thank you 
to the St Mawes 

Carnival Committee 

who donated £400 to 

the PTA 
the school in comparison to previous years. We are planning lots of events in    

order to keep money coming in and we need your help! 
 
 
 
 
 

Bag  to  School 

Raised £44, just from 

sending a bag of old 

clothes you no longer 

wanted to school 

 

 
 

 

London Residential Trip, March  2017 

£1000 donation 

Pupils from school years 4, 5 and 6 went to London for 4 days departing from Truro Train Station on 

the Monday morning. Pupils experienced the London Underground, went to the Houses of 

Parliament, London Aquarium, London Eye, Covent Garden, Matilda, Kidzania, Buckingham 

Palace, Westminster Abbey, a River Cruise and Madam Tussauds before returning home on 

Thursday night. A great deal was packed in to the time spent in London, the children had a fantastic 

time and the PTA were delighted to contribute. 

 
 
 

Swimming Bus 

£1000 donation 

 
 
 
 
 
Dance Club T-Shirts 

£35 donation 
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HUGE THANK YOU 

to all the volunteers 

that help out at 

events and support 

the PTA 

2 

BIG THANK YOU 
to the parents, family 

members and friends that 

donate raffle prizes, cakes 

and attend events 

3 

ENORMOUS THANKS 
to Ann-Marie Michell, Ellan 

Clode and Kelly Crewes who 

have now stepped down from 

the committee but continue to 

offer their support 



THANK YOU! 
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Resources & 

Software 

£1200+ 

for books, numicom 

maths resources, 

online software 

including SEN 

programme, espresso, 

my maths &  sumdog 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Joseph Tickets 

£464 

for class 2 to go to the 

Hall for Cornwall to 

watch the show ahead 

of their very own 

summer production of 

Joseph 

Search St Mawes Primary School PTA and give us a like. You can find out about upcoming events, our latest donations and any other 
relevant info we have to share 

 

Christmas Fayre 

14th December 

The Christmas Fayre was held in the Memorial Hall, 

we had lots of stalls, games, lucky dip, a photo 

booth, cake stall donated by parents, homemade 

soup, mince pies, mulled wine, mulled apple and 

prosecco. We had an incredible tombola all donated 

from customers of the St Mawes Co-Op. Our raffle 

was for 3 large hampers and we had a special visit 

from the big man himself to our festive grotto, not to 

mention the biggest teddy for guess the name of the 

bear, won by Evie M! 

 
We raised an outstanding £674 

During 

the 

2016/2017 

school 

year we 

have: 
 

Donated 

£4000+ 
 

Raised 

£1400+ 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Easter Bingo - Thursday 30th March 
We raised over £350 

At our bingo we had a raffle, sold snacks and sweets. Prizes included an Easter egg for a line or a 

chicken dinner for a house! 

The PTA would like to thank all the parents who donated a prize, to Taylors Cafe for donating a sweet 

treats for 2 voucher and to Killiow Golf Club for the donation of football golf for 6 people. 

Thank you to Les Brown who was our Bingo Caller for the evening. 

We are a very small committee of 6, made up of Mums and a Dad! We are also very busy 

parents, we do not meet often (unless we are planning a big event) and depending on our 

availability our meetings alternate between the school and a pub where we have a drink to get 

the ideas flowing! We have a laugh whilst planning events that we hope will raise a lot of money. 

If you would like to join our committee to help us to fundraise to give something to the pupils 

and the school for your child, please do not hesitate to come along to one of our meetings or 

contact Heidi or Louisa 



THANK YOU! 
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any 

Summer 2017 
 

 

 

ST MAWES PRIMARY SCHOOL  PTA 

SUMMER FETE 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

We will be selling hot dogs, ice lollies, cream 

teas, homemade cakes, hot and cold drinks. 

 
Our raffle will be for a BBQ hamper and a 

children's sports hamper, tickets will be sold and 

drawn at the Fete. 

 
There will be lots of games, face painting, hair 

braiding and what Fete is complete without a 

tombola! 

 
Come along and say Hello, we look forward to 

seeing you! 

 
Search St Mawes Primary School PTA and give us a like. You can find out about upcoming events, our latest donations and 

other relevant info we have to share 

 

Our 1st meeting af ter the summer 
holidays will be: 

19/09/17 at 15:10 

at the School 

*keep an eye on our Facebook page for any changes 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 
St Mawes  Primary School PTA 

End of School Disco 

The PTA will be selling raffles at the following school events: 

Summer Production on Thursday 20th July 18:00 
End of Term Assembly on Monday 24th July at 14:00 (raffle tickets will be 

sent home for the children to sell prior to the assembly) 

 

Tuesday 11th July 

14:00  -  16:00 

in the School Playground 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Minack Theatre 

Trip - The 

Emperor’s New 

Clothes 

£90     donation 

for theatre tickets for 

years 3&4 meeting 

with other Aspire 

schools 

 
Bear Grylls 

Survival Day 

£400 donation for class 2 

 
Sleepover & 

Activity Day 

£50 donation 

 
Milk 

£75 to allow the 

Reception children to 

have milk during their 

morning break 

 
Sports  Day Raffle 

we raised a fantastic 

£80 

Friday 21st July 

17:00  -  19:00 

in the School Hall 

Entrance Fee to include a drink 

 
We will be selling hot dogs, crisps, sweets, drinks 

Tattoos and hair braids available 

 
Parents are welcome to stay, 

alternatively please arrive prompt for collection 

Thank you 


